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MINUTES OF
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
MARGARET CARDER LIBRARY
Meeting on October 27, 2011

. The meeting was called io order by Jane Ciark, A quorum was declared

present with three board members in attendance—Darlene Bock, Jane
Clark and Brenda Scott. Martha Young, librarian, was also present.

The minutes of the July meeting were read. Darlene Bock moved to
approve and Jane Clark seconded. All voted fo approve.

Martha Young gave the librarian’s report and handed out the quarterly
reporis. She stated that security cameras have been instalied and are
working well. Now that extra electronic equipment is housed in the closet
behind the circulation desk, the public use of the restroom there is an even
greater probiem.

Monetary donations have been received recently from Mrs. McKee, Margaret
Carder and Barbara Kirby.

Discussion included the extra demands made on the librarian by people
coming to the library for genealogical research. The state department of
libraries has already stated that the library is not obligated to provide
space or librarian assistance for this research. The Margaret Carder
Library Board of Directors recommends that Ms. Young cail upon

the members of the Greer County Genealogy Society to be available to
assist researchers at the library.

With no further business, Darlene Bock moved to adjourn and all approved.
Meeting adjourned.




